
 

 Happy 4-H New Year! This time of  year, is filled with reflecting and planning for the next 
year. I know in the office, we are working on planning activities for all sorts of  project areas. 
However, when you plan for the new year and the projects you want to dive deeper in it is al-
ways a good idea to start with goals. This will help to guide what you are wanting to learn for 
the year and help to think about how you will accomplish these goals. To accomplish your goals, 
will it be attending local, regional, or state events, will it be teaching others, or will it be learning 
about a specific skill to better a technique? The possibilities are endless on how you can accom-
plish your goals. Another great way to keep you on track is to start looking at project record 
books to see where you might need to be focusing your time and energy. You can find those un-
der “Awards, Recognition and Scholarships” on our local Harvey County 4-H webpage.   

 This is also the perfect time of  year to start recruiting and promoting 4-H within your lo-
cal communities. It is a group effort to help grow our program and each and every family has a 
unique opportunity to help us grow. If  you ever need promotional materials, flyers, etc. please 
let us know. We have a lot of  those items in our office or we are willing to get it for you!   

 If  you missed 4-H Recognition Night, you missed out on some great freebies. If  you are 
near the office stop by to grab some stickers, magnets, or our year in review postcard.  

 This seems early, but this is the last newsletter before the holidays. We hope everyone has 
a great holiday season, eats lots of  good food, and is able to spend time with loved ones!   

November & December 2023 



 

VOLUNTEER SERVICE  
RENEWAL FORMS  

http://www.harvey.k-state.edu/4-h/volunteers.html.  
 

Previously screened 4-H Volunteers are required to renew 4-H 
Online account each year. If you have any questions, please e-

mail  

madisonvenning@ksu.edu 

*Please register by Dec 31st* 

 

HVCO New project Alert! 

Livestock Judging 

If your child is interested in livestock judging make sure to select the 
livestock judging project in 4-H online when you enroll to keep up to 

date with practices/competitions! 

4-H Recognition Night was held 

October 14th! We had a great turn-

out and loved being able to recog-

nize all of  our hardworking youth 

and volunteers! 



 

Harvey County 4-H 

Ambassadors  
Our Ambassador program is getting started for the new year. 
This is a group of  4-Hers, 13 years of  age and older, who partici-
pate in leadership skill building, community service, fundraising, 
fellowship, and much more! Their main duties are helping at 
County Wide events, helping during Fair, adopting a family from 
the Angel Tree, Taste of  Newton, and attending a majority of  
the meetings.  

If  you have a 4-Her interested in joining, reach out to Anne at 
aelpers@ksu.edu to get on her list. The next meeting will be De-
cember 7th but will not operate like normal, so please reach out to Anne if  you are in-
terested in joining.  

 

 

Meeting schedule for 2023-2024:  

December 7th 6:00pm – Service Project  

January 18th 6:00pm @ 4-H Building – Leadership Skill Build-
ing  

February 22nd 6:00pm @ 4-H Building – Leadership Skill 
Building 

March 28th 6:00 pm @ 4-H Building – Leadership Skill Build-
ing 

April 25th 6:00pm @ 4-H Building – Leadership Skill Building 

May 23rd 6:00pm @ 4-H Building – Leadership Skill Building 

June 27th 6:00pm @ 4-H Building – Leadership Skill Building 

July – Day Camp 

August – Fair  

September 26th 6:00 pm @ 4-H Building – Reflections of  
the year  

October – Taste of  Newton  

mailto:aelpers@ksu.edu


 



 



 



 

Kansas 4-H Camp at Rock Springs is ex-

panding to involve more opportunities for 

youth. Starting in 2023, 4-H Camp will be 

open to all youth ages 8-18 with both three-

night and six-night options.  

Youth can register for any session of  inter-

est; the historical camp groupings are dis-

continued. 4-H membership is not required 

to attend. Registration and payment will take 

place directly with Rock Springs Ranch at 

rockspringsranch4hcamp.org. It is recom-

mended to register early, as camp sessions 

will fill on a first-come-first-serve basis.  

There will continue to be opportunities to earn a financial scholarship through our 4-

H Development Fund. You can find more information about the Development Fund 

scholarship by going to our website under Awards and Scholarships. Registration is 

not open just yet, but a mass email will be sent with details later.  



 



 



 

K-State Research and Extension, Harvey Co. 

P.O. Box 583  Newton, KS. 67114-0583 

316-284-6930   

  

http://www.harvey.ksu.edu 

 

Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and   Cooperative Extension Service.  

K-State, County Extension Councils, Extension Districts, and U.S. Department of Agriculture Cooperating. K-State Re-

search and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.   K-State Research & Extension, Harvey County, 

is committed to making its services, activities, and program accessible to all participants. If you have special require-

ments due to a physical, vision or hearing disability, please contact Anne Pitts at 316-284-6930. 

 

December 7 at 6pm Ambassador Meeting  

December 14th at 6:00 pm 4-H Council Meeting Location TBA 

March 2nd  Beef Weigh Day - More details to come.  

March 23rd  Spring Beef Show  

May 3rd Small Animal Tagging — More details to come.  

May 4th Sheep & Goat Spring Show—More details to come.  

August 1st—5th   Harvey County Fair  

Upcoming 4-H Dates  


